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English Martyrs CVA 
We grow and learn with the gifts we have been given, following in the footsteps of Jesus 

Notices 

• Vacancy— Wrapa-

round Assistant 

We currently have a va-

cancy for a Wraparound 

Care Assistant.  Please 

click here for more infor-

mation. 

• Parents evening 

Don’t forget to book your 

parents evening slots for 

next week.  Please use the 

links provided in the 

parentmail that was sent 

this week.   

Coming Up 

Virtue of the week 

The virtue next week is:  Confidence 

Please take time to discuss this at 

home with your child/ren.  

Dear families,  

I hope that the children have enjoyed the first full week 

back after the Easter break. It's lovely to have some sunshine 

and the longer days which really give the sense of summer 

around the corner. The children have been playing on the 

field and have especially enjoyed the OPAL activities such 

as jumping off the mound and digging.  

Year 5 have had Mr Palmer teaching them this week. Mr 

Palmer is an experienced KS2 teacher and will be covering 

in Mrs Scott's class for her leadership time. We welcome him 

to our school community.  

Wear purple day has been a very special day in school. I 

come from a family with very strong links to the military and 

have previously raised money for SSAFA, the armed forces 

charity, by running a half marathon (some years ago now!). 

It is a cause very close to my heart and the prayers written 

by the children today were a touching reflection on their 

experiences as service children. Thank you to Mrs Chombe 

and Mrs Hilton for their support with our services club- I look 

forward to learning more about what they have planned. 

Thank you to all of our service families for the sacrifices that 

they make.   

Have a lovely weekend and I look forward to seeing you at 

parents' evening next week.  Kind regards, Gosia Brown 

Monday 22nd Apr LAMDA lessons PM Y2 Forest School 

 Drama Club 3.30-4.30pm Y3-6 Tennis Club 3.30-4.30pm 

 Parents Evening 3.30-5.30pm  

Tuesday 23rd Apr Singing Lessons AM Flute Lessons PM 

 EYFS Swimming PM  

Wednesday 24th Apr Piano Lessons PM Drum Lessons PM 

 Y1-2 Coding Club 3.30-4.30pm Y3-6 Athletics Club 3.30-4.30pm 

Thursday 25th Apr Guitar Lessons AM Drum Lessons PM 

 Y3-6 Gardening Club 3.30-

4.30pm 

Parents Evening 4-6.30pm 

Friday 26th Apr Coffee & Conversation 9.15am Piano Lessons AM 

 Celebration Assembly 2.45pm  

https://www.aquinas-cmat.org/vacancies-single/?Category=Breakfast%2FAfter%2520School%2520Club&Advert=vnK6zOpNTH9J%2FNSavxDy%2Fg%3D%3D&Region=EnglishMartyrs%27CatholicVoluntaryAcademy
https://www.facebook.com/English-Martyrs-Catholic-Voluntary-Academy-146617928851972/
https://twitter.com/englishmartyrs_
https://www.instagram.com/english_martyrs_oakham/


Head Teacher Awards 
Congratulations to all the children who have received awards this week. 

Happy Birthday to the chil-

dren who have had birth-

days recently  

EYFS— Joseph 

Creative Nightlights! 

The Year 4 children had a great Design 

& Technology lesson last week.  They 

evaluated nightlights from home and 

then designed their own.  They are fan-

tastic!  

April is the Month of the Military Child, 

a time to recognise and celebrate 

the important role service children 

have within a military family.  Today 

our children wore purple to support 

these families and to share our love 

and gratitude for all that they sacri-

fice.  



St Joseph’s Church 
Keep up to date with the Parish 

news here .   

Prayer of the week 

Dear God,  

Pray for our service children in school and their families.  

May their parents be guided by you in their mission.  

May they all be protected each day by your loving 

care.  

Grant them compassion and peace in their daily lives. 

Amen 

FEM News! 

Cake Raffle -The winner is Rowan! 

Second hand uniform payments 

For any second hand uniform pur-

chases, there is now a payment item 

on Parentpay for donations.  

Y2 Forest School 

Miss Turner’s class had a fun first session 

at Forest School this week! 

Y5 Abbey Pumping Station 

As part of their history topic, The Industrial revolution, Mrs Scott’s class went to 

Leicester’s Abbey Pumping Station this week.  They had a great day! 

Mental Health Spot 

Check 

Keeping a note of 

how we feel can be 

one of the most pow-

erful ways to take control of our 

mental health and see patterns from 

day to day, week to week and 

month to month. There are lots of 

ways to do this from mobile phone 

apps to journalling or simply keeping 

a note on paper.   

Click here for a template you can 

use. 

http://www.stjosephs-oakham.org/index.php/newsletters
https://s3.amazonaws.com/kajabi-storefronts-production/file-uploads/sites/89883/downloads/1d6eb24-83ee-4b0-252d-25a70b35e3_Thrive_10_2024_.pdf

